
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to you on behalf of [Shelter Name], a 

community-based women's shelter dedicated to providing critical support and resources for 

women and children experiencing domestic violence. 

As you may know, our shelter relies on the generosity of community members and organizations 

to continue offering safe refuge, counseling, and essential services to those in need. We are 

currently in the midst of a fundraising campaign aimed at expanding our facilities and programs, 

and we would be honored if you could join us in this important initiative. 

We invite you to participate by donating funds, organizing a fundraising event, or simply helping 

spread the word about our mission. Your involvement can make an immense difference in the 

lives of many women and children in our community. 

To contribute or for more information, please contact us at [Phone Number] or visit our website 

at [Website URL]. Together, we can empower those in crisis and help them build a brighter 

future. 

Thank you for considering this invitation to make a meaningful impact. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Shelter Name]  

[Contact Information] 


